

30 Old Eglish Road Dungannon BT71 7BE

Tel: (028) 87 727277 Fax (028) 87 727610

14th Nov 2018 Dear Parents,

The Windmill IPS choir have been asked to sing at the ICD Christmas Extravaganza on 5th December 2018.

The Extravaganza will start at 7pm so the choir will have to be there from 6.45pm. I will confirm more details closer to the time.

I would really love to have as many pupils as possible join and attend the evening.

The choir have also been asked to sing at an event in The Junction on Thursday 13th December 2018. This will be during school hours.

2 3 3 3 3 3 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5
Yours Sincerely Kevin Campbell
Pupils name
is able to attend the Christmas Extravaganza in ICD on the 5 th Dec.
has permission to attend the event in The Junction on 13 th Dec 2018.
Signed